# Rankin Elementary

# **Meeting Minutes**

Meeting Date: 03/08/2022 - 2:45pm

Title: SIT

Location: Virtual

#### I. Attendance

**Guests:** 

#### **Team Members:**

Beverly Slaughter, Roni Bryant, Kelly Canady, Deanna Daniel, David Estefen, Emery Headen-Sharpe, Jackie Hines, Rachel Jackman, Michelle Laws, Jana Lee, Toskie Stadler, RoVirginette Tanner, William Thomas, Olga Todman, Ashley Troxler, Julie Turner, Tammi Turner, Ann Virost, Kennisha Wade

# II. Celebrate recent successes

Ms. Byrant celebrated Ms. Lee for having perfect attendance last month and how much she appreciates perfect attendance.

Ms. Virost mentioned about getting soft seating and new bookcases; along with 23 boxes of boxes for the library.

Mr. Hines mentioned we are getting close to getting 100% with our working conditions survery.

#### III. Review and respond to coaching comments

There were no new coaching comments.

### IV. Approval of last meeting's minutes

The last meeting minutes have been moved by Ms. Virost, all SIT members approved last meetings minutes.

# **V. Old Business**

No new old business.

#### VI. Indicators to Assess-Create-Monitor

## **Indicators Assessed**

The school regularly communicates with parents/guardians about its expectations of them and E1.06 the importance of the curriculum of the home (what parents can do at home to support their children's learning).(5182)

**Objectives Planned For** 

Monitor (updates made)

E1.06 The school regularly communicates with parents/guardians about its expectations of them and the importance of the curriculum of the home (what parents can do at home to support their children's learning).

-We are closing the Winter Curriculum Night indicator on February 24th.

-For the Multicultural Night indicator- We added an action step. (Rankin will celebrate the diversity of our students and families in the Rankin Community. We will learn about our cultures in our school and enhance how much those cultures add to the overall strengthen of the Rankin Elementary environment).

-we discuss which venders we will be using. Family and Community Involvement will be over the Multicultural Night. We have a target date on May 12th the date for the night. We are assigning it to Mr. Estefen.

-we discussed which caters- Ms. Wade mentioned about getting some food trucks to set up outside.

- Ms. Byrant mentioned about having room for dancing from different cultures.

-Mr. Estefan, Ms. Todman, and Ms. Black will discuss the different vendors to be used for Multicultural Night and will get with Ms. Daniels this Friday.

Ms. Daniels mentioned about the Intentions Survey being due this Friday March 11th.

VII. Other Business
Action Taken:
VIII. Next Meeting
Date:
Time:
Title:
Location:
IX. Adjourn

3:14pm